
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel - 01706 654000 - Email: ffn2@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help

NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH

January - February 2021

EDINBURGH WAY

QUESTION OF THE MONTH
Have you applied for your child’s school place?

Dates for the Diary:
Friday 12th February 2021: Little Bug Ball £1.50 per ticket

dress up in red clothes of your favourite bug costume – ready for 
some party fun! 

8th February 2021
Our nursery sprint will be focusing on School readiness and how we can help support you 

at home. We will be updating out School Leaflet and send out home learning bags with 
different activities in. 

The Lamb’s children have 
recently enjoyed 
exploring through their 
different senses. We have 
taken part in fun activities 
such as jelly play, 
scented playdough, and 
going on sound walks 
which supported the 
children to learn through 
touch, smell, hearing and 
sight.  

The Farmer’s and Duckling’s children have been learning 
about people who help us in the community. We posted 
letters, learnt about the role of police officers and were 
visited by a local lollipop lady. To extend the children’s 
learning could parents please send in a photograph of 
themselves at work or in the community. 


